## RoadPeace

supporting crash victims • reducing road danger



Shakespeare Business Centre 245a Coldharbour Lane London SW9 8RR 020 7733 1603 www.roadpeace.org helpline 0845 4500 355

17<sup>th</sup> March 2015

Dear Peter

On behalf of the trustees and members of RoadPeace, thank you for your donation of £415 from your annual Reliability Ride. Thank you so much to all of those who took part, and for your continued support.

As you know this donation will directly help us continue to support those bereaved or injured by a road crash, and to campaign for justice for road crash victims, and for road danger reduction and transport policies that give greater consideration to vulnerable road users and the environment.

Thank you once again for thinking of RoadPeace, and for helping us to help others.

Yours sincerely

Sara Dowling

Campaigns and Development Manager